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Caloundra Headland Coastal Pathway - Boardwalk  

  

 Concrete cutting 

 Monday 15 January, 8am – 12noon (estimated time). Subject to weather.  

 Caloundra Headland, The Esplanade  

 

Construction overview 

Construction is continuing on the new 160-metre-
long section of Caloundra Headland Coastal 
Pathway Boardwalk. This section forms part of a 
total 73 kilometre long coastal pathway route from 
Bells Creek in the south to Coolum in the north.  

Concrete cutting works 
Monday 15 January 8am – 12noon (estimated)  

As part of construction activity for the new pathway 
and boardwalk, concrete cutting is required. 

On Monday 15 January between 8am and 12noon 
concrete saws will be in operation. Intermittent 
medium-high level noise can be expected. Dust 
mitigation measures will be employed.   

During these works you may wish to close your 
home’s windows and doors and keep fans or air-
conditioning operating. 

To find out more about the project 
You can find further information about the overall 
Coastal Pathway Project including the extensive 
previous community engagement on Council’s 
website at www.sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 

You can find further information about this section 
of the Caloundra Headland Coastal Pathway, and 
details of construction by scanning the QR on this 
notification. The QR Code links directly to the 
project’s webpage. 

 
Figure 1  QR Code to link to Caloundra Headland Coastal 
Pathway - Boardwalk webpage 

Register for project updates  

In keeping with council’s environmental 
sustainability commitment, construction updates 
will be available on the project’s webpage, and sent 
by email only to those people who register to 
receive them. 

You can register via the project’s webpage. Look 
for the words ‘please subscribe for our email 
updates’ at the base of the webpage.  

Contact the project team  
To contact the project team at any time please 
email us at 

CaloundraHeadlandCoastalPathway@sunshine 
coast.qld.gov.au 

Or contact Council’s customer contact team on 07 
5475 7272 (please quote Caloundra Headland 
Coastal Pathway – Boardwalk project) 


